Extraordinary Announcement of 4iG PLC
on announcing 4iG Investment Ltd. as the winning investor in the “VIMA” tender

4iG Plc. (“4iG”) hereby informs the participants of the capital market that, its wholly owned
subsidiary, 4iG Investment Ltd. has been announced as the winning private investor in the tender
named “VIMA” (in Hungarian: Védelmi Ipari Magant&kealapba torténé maganforrds bevondsara
és alapkezel§ kivalasztdsara) on 12 May 2025.

The announcement is available in Hungarian at the following link:

https://nth.hu/documents/vima palyazati eredmeny.pdf
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